
Goins. Eleanor 

From: Leamons, Bryan 
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 20144:55 PM 
To: Goins, Eleanor; Rheaume, Thomas 
Cc: Fuller, Kim 
Subject: RE: AROOOl210; Georgia-Pacific LLC-Crossett Paper Operations-Request to Run Trials at 

Wastewater Treatment System 

When you say "disposed in the permitted landfill" I would say "disposed in the landfill in accordance with the permit!! 

This is because they have not requested any variance or modifications from their solid waste permit 

No further comments 

From: Goins, Eleanor 
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 20143:58 PM 
To: Leamons, Bryan; Rheaume, Thomas 
Cc: Fuller, Kim 
Subject: AR0001210; Georgia-Pacific LLC-Crossett Paper Operations-Request to Run Trials at Wastewater Treatment 
System 

Hello Mr. Leamons and Mr. Rheaume, 

A request was received on June 23, 2014 from Georgia-Pacific LLC to initiate certain chemical addition trails at several 
points in the wastewater treatment process, a copy of the request has been attached to this email. 

A response has been written for the request, a copy of the approval letter has been attached to this email. Before this 
response is signed and mailed approval from the Air Division and Solid Waste Division must be received. 

If you could please review the provided documents and provide any comments, concerns, and approval for the Georgia­
Pacific LLC-request to run trials. Please, contact me if you have questions. 

Respectfully, 

Eleanor Goins 
ADEQ: Water Division 
(501)683-5406 
goins@adeq.state.ar.us 
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